Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Auld & White Constructors, LLC.
DCPS FRANK PETERSON #280 DOMESTIC WATER RE-PIPE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Auld & White Constructors, LLC, in conjunction with the Duval County Public Schools (DCPS), will be accepting sealed proposals, which will be received until 2:00 p.m., May 16, 2022 at Auld & White Constructors, LLC, 4168 Southpoint Parkway, Suite 101, Jacksonville, Florida 32216, for the referenced project. Bids shall be opened publicly at Auld & White Constructors, LLC’s Office at 2:01 p.m.
SCOPE DESCRIPTION:
Project consists of removal and replacement of all domestic water piping in Wings B and D of the school as well as select fixtures and equipment.

*Construction anticipated to be completed during Summer 2022.

 Interested Bidders are required to notify Auld& White Constructors, LLC, of their Intent to Bid, in writing, no later than May 12, 2022. Interested Bidders who fail to notify Auld & White Constructors, LLC, of their intent to bid by the date referenced above MAY NOT be permitted to bid. Bid drawings are available on Auld & White Constructors, LLC’s website (www.auld-white.com). All interested bidders shall submit their Notice of Intent by e-mail to awcestimating@auld-white.com.
Duval County Public Schools and Auld & White Constructors, LLC are committed to provide equal opportunity and strongly encourage all interested M/WBE and small business firms and suppliers to submit bids.
Auld& White Constructors, LLC reserves the right to reject any and all bids that are not in compliance with the Bid Form, associated Bid Packages, Bid Drawings & Specifications and Addendums. The Bidding process and Subcontractor & Supplier selection will be in accordance with Duval County Public Schools procurement requirements.
